
Christmas 2019 

Members of Council celebrated Christmas parties with personnel of three of our adopted or 
supported units in December. First was on Dec 5 in Virginia Beach with NAS Oceana Strike 
Fighter Squadron Blacklions. Next was on Dec 12 in Norfolk with USS GRAVELY. Then it was 
on Dec 17 in Portsmouth with USCGC NORTHLAND. In each case, we thanked the 
Commanding Officers, Executive Officers and other personnel for their service and made 
substantial contributions toward their Morale, Welfare and Recreation (MWR) funds.   
Merry Christmas!   

 

 

 

                 


